
MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

DERWENT ESTUARY PROGRAM BRIEFING

Meeting: City Infrastructure Committee Meeting date: 2 February 2022 

Raised by: Lord Mayor Reynolds 

Question: 

Can the Director advise when we are due to receive our annual briefing from the 
Derwent Estuary Program? 

Response: 

Ms Ursula Taylor, Chief Executive Officer of the Derwent Estuary Program provided 
the last update on this matter to Elected Members on, 22 September 2021.  These 
updates are scheduled on an annual basis so the next update should occur in 
September 2022.  

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 

Date: 2 March 2022 
File Reference: F22/17929; 13-1-10 


